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WBN2NonPublic Resource

From: ^PNNL NRC Watts Bar OL [nrc.wattsbar@pnnl.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 8:08 PM
To: WBN2HearingFile Resource
Subject: FW: Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Unit 2 - Operating License - Environmental Review

  
  
_____________________________________________ 
From: O'Neil, Tara  
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 10:52 AM 
To: ^PNNL NRC Watts Bar OL 
Subject: FW: Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Unit 2 - Operating License - Environmental Review 
  
  
  
  
_____________________________________________ 
From: O'Neil, Tara  
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 9:56 AM 
To: 'tylehowe@nc-cherokee.com' 
Cc: 'russtown@nc-cherokee.com'; 'Travers, Allison'; O'Neil, Tara 
Subject: RE: Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Unit 2 - Operating License - Environmental Review 
  
  
Mr. Howe, 
  
I wanted to touch base with you again regarding any feedback you may have on the final EIS for Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Unit 2.  We 
are working on the final document and are scheduled to deliver the draft final to the NRC this week. 
  
Please let me or my NRC counterpart, Allison Travers, know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
Tara O’Neil 
  
  
_____________________________________________ 
From: O'Neil, Tara  
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 4:52 PM 
To: tylehowe@nc-cherokee.com 
Cc: russtown@nc-cherokee.com; Travers, Allison 
Subject: Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Unit 2 - Operating License - Environmental Review 
  
  
Mr. Howe, 
  
This is a follow-up email to my voice mail messages.  I spoke with Mr. Townsend today and he suggested that I email you regarding 
the environmental review for the Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Unit 2. 
  
I am on contract supporting the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) with the cultural resources review.  My counterpart is 
Allison Travers at the NRC and I copied her on this email as well. 
  
NRC published the Draft Final Environmental Statement related to the Operation of Watts Bar Nuclear Plant, Unit 2, Supplement 2 in 
October 2011.  Your office should have received a letter and the draft EIS for review and comment in November 2011.  The 
information can also be found at this link:  http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr0498/ 
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The NRC is working on the Final Environmental Statement over the next few months and we wanted to touch base with you 
regarding any comments or questions you may have before completing the final document.   
  
The NRC is conducting Section 106 consultations in compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966 (NHPA) through 
the requirements of the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (NEPA), as outlined in 36 CFR 800.8(c). 
  
We are also available to schedule a meeting, if you would like to talk about the environmental review or have any questions that we 
can help answer. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tara O’Neil 
  

__________________________________________________  
Tara K. O'Neil  
Environmental Project Manager 

Pacific Northwest National Laboratory  
902 Battelle Boulevard  
P.O. Box 999, MSIN K3-54  
Richland, WA  99352 USA  
Tel:  541-740-2171  
Fax: 541-738-0362  
tara.oneil@pnnl.gov  
www.pnnl.gov  
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